Memorandum

Barbara Johnson, Deputy Village Clerk
From: Sharon Myers, Customer Service Supervisor
Date:  02/08/0202

Re: Intergovernmental Agreement between the Village of Villa Park
and the Village of Lombard, dated April 19, 1971

The copy of the above-referenced Agreement between {.ombard and Villa Park
referencing the remittance of quarterly payments to the Village of Lombard for
properties along Addison Avenue does not list the involved addresses. For the
record, the seventeen properties that are referenced are as follows:

210 S. Addison Ave., Lombard
216 S. Addison Ave., Lombard
228 S. Addison Ave., Lombard
240 S. Addison Ave., Lombard
246 S. Addison Ave., Lombard
234 S. Addison Ave., Lombard
355 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
339 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
351 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
347 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
331 8. Addison Ave., Villa Park
343 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
335 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
327 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
323 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
317 S. Addison Ave., Villa Park
1144 E. North Broadway, Lombard

During the reconstruction of Addison Ave., in August 2001, the Lombard
properties were correctly connected to Lombard’s water main instead of Villa
Park. However, the Villa Park properties remain on the only existing sanitary
sewer, which Lombard owns. Therefore, Villa Park will continue to pay Lombard
guarterly fees based on the sewage portion of the metered billings for the
remaining ten properties.

Please place this memo in the file with the above-referenced agreement



